City Commission Regular
Meeting on 2017-12-19
6:00 PM

CR-12 17-1536 Resolution Ratifying a Jeffrey Lucas
Collective Bargaining Agreement with

the Fort Lauderdale Professional

Firefighters, Inc_, International

Association of Firefighters (IAFF) AFL-

CIO-CLC, Local 765 effective October

1, 2017 through September 30, 2020

i oppose this language for the post retirement plan being submitted. The language "Bargaining members” exempts management class employees who are not represented
by the IAFF Contract. Language on the contribution goes on to say the ordinance will be amended to require a 10% contribution for all employees in the plan to allow for the
post retirement benefit. In effect, managers will be required to pay the added contribution without any benefit from the post retirement steps. This is very unfair and a slap in
the face to men and women who serve the city with loyalty. The IAFF is able to benefit from managements contribution and there is no increased value to the plan for
managers. Commissioners and Mayor, the plan should either include or exclude managers. We should have to pay for a benefit we will not be able to collect.
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